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Tarras Talk is sponsored by: TARRAS RURAL WOMEN

Tarras Talk

Use the QR code 
to go directly to 
the survey! Or 
Browse to the 
link below, or you 
can pop into the 
Store and get a 
paper copy

TARRAS RURAL WOMEN NEWS

The March meeting was a general meeting at the Tarras Hall, We have set out the years 
meetups and activities! Loads of fun to look forward to

Charitable | Forward Thinking | Flexible | Professional | Inclusive
He Manawa Manaaki | He Whakaaro Kōkiri | He Whakaaro Ngohengohe | He Pūmanawa | He Manawa Awhi

TARRAS COLLIE DOG CLUB CENTENARY, 2023

   It is the club's intention to publish a 
booklet next year to mark its first 100 
years. But to do so we will first need the 
assistance of members past and present, 
plus other dog trialing friends and/or 
rivals, families of members/competitors no 
longer with us, enthusiasts, associates and 
spectators. 

    The help we need are stories/anecdotes 
from previous Tarras CD club events and 
lots of photos - of dogs, competitors, 
trophies, helpers and supporters -- from 
over the years. If you can help with any of 
this vital information, please write up your 
recollections and email them to the 
compiler, Dave Cannan, at 
cannan38@xtra.co.nz, or post the material 
to him c/o 38 MIlburn St, Corstorphine, 
Dunedin 9012, as soon as you can. 

    We want to make this a comprehensive 
and readable history, so anything you can 
do to help by supplying information will be 
greatly appreciated. Photos should be 
emailed as jpegs or just send the pictures 
to the above address. All will be returned. 
If you have any questions, ring me on 0275 
577 686 or (03) 487 8141. Thank you, Dave 
Cannan.  

Tarras Recreation Committee

NEXT MEETING:-

An Autumn Excursion to Clyde

 10:30am at Clyde.

Wednesday, 20th April.

Park & Meet: to be advised via email

DATES FOR YOUR 
CALENDAR:-

May 18th, June 15th, July 6th - 
AGM, August 17th, September 

21st
October 19th, November 16th, 

December - TBC

Tarras Country Cafe
Emily would like to advise that the 

Cafe will be closed from the 1st 
April for a few days due to a change 

of ownership and some much 
needed maintenance!
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Creating Unique Learning Experiences. 
 Community, Curiosity, Diversity, Sustainability

Hapori, Mahira, Kanorau, Whakauka

Search Tarras School

Tena koutou

Students had a fantastic time during Walk N Wheel week, which is a nationwide 
programme to encourage healthy alternatives to getting to school. The majority of our 
students use the school bus to get to and from school, so students were encouraged to 
ride their bikes at break times to build up to their recommended 60 minutes of physical 
activity per day.  All students participated in a wheels ride around the Munro Lane, Church 
Lane and Jolly Road loop twice over the week.  Ella from Sport Central paid the students a 
visit and left each child a little gift for being such enthusiastic participants.  A photo of the 
students appeared on the front cover of the Cromwell and Districts News.

Literacy is under the microscope for NZ learners after a recent report has been published.  
Tarras School students are lucky to have a wonderful library and access to a huge variety 
of books.  Tarras School students have a rich English curriculum exposing them to 
different authors, writing styles and the opportunity to speak and listen in different 
contexts.

The Trustpower Lend a Hand Foundation has provided funding for $1000.00 worth of new 
books to be purchased.  This will support our aim to fill our library with some classics and 
some more New Zealand authors.  If you want to support our library by donating funding 
for books that will be happily received, students enjoy looking for books that have a 
community member's name in them.  Thanks to Paper Plus in Cromwell who have 
supported us by sourcing the books.

The school swimming pool will close for the season on Thursday 14th April. Keys will need 
to be returned to the office and then deposit refunds will be processed by Letitia. 

If you have a 4 year old at home who would like to see what school is about, contact 
principal@tarras.school.nz to find out about school visits.  We are also happy for students 
to join us at any point on their school journey between Years 0 and 8.

Term 1 ends on Thursday 14th April

Hei konā mai 

Rachelle

Book Club

Please let us know if you would like a birthday, event or announcement 
celebrated here! tarrastalk@gmail.com  

 

Announcements

Tarras Golf Club News!
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